
T h a n k  Y o uT h a n k  Y o u
V o t e r sV o t e r s

Drumroll, please!!

The results are in and you supported Oakland County Parks and Recreation with a 76.32% approval on the 
Nov. 3 General Election. 537,689 citizens voted “Yes”. The ballot question was for the replacement of the parks 
system’s existing .2310 millage and increase to .35 mills from 2020-2029.

On behalf of the Oakland County Parks and Recreation Commission and staff, let me say “Thank You”  
for your support of the Oakland County Parks, programs, services and special events.  

As a result of the millage passing, we are now providing free 2021 Annual Vehicle Permits to eligible residents 
who are seniors (62+), military, veterans, and individuals with permanent disabilities.  
(Click here for more information). 

During the next year, we will also: 
•	 Reinvest in the parks system to update or replace worn out infrastructure and facilities 
•	 Purchase necessary equipment for programming, maintenance and safety 
•	 Increase our impact on stewardship of Natural Resources at our 14 parks as well as across the 910 square 

miles of Oakland County through the Oakland County Cooperative Invasive Species Management Area  
(OC CISMA)

•	 Collaborate with local municipalities to expand trails and provide grants to support local park development

Oakland County Parks and Recreation is proud to serve the residents of Oakland County, providing an 
essential service to improve your quality of life.

We look forward to the opportunity to exceed residents’ expectations for programs, services and facilities in 
the next 10 years.

Daniel J. Stencil
Executive Officer

https://www.oakgov.com/parks/shop/Pages/Free-AVP.aspx

